
6th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

The next couple of weeks are very busy in school so I am writing to you with all the dates for your
diary.

On Monday 11th November, it is Remembrance Day which we will be observing as a
whole school at 11am. If your child is part of an organisation, such as Brownies or Scouts,
they may bring their Brownie or Scout uniform to wear at our Remembrance Day Service.

It is National Anti-bullying week 11th - 15th November with the theme ‘Choose
Respect.’ We are urging children and adults alike to come together to have
discussions about what it means to disagree respectfully, how to avoid resorting to
bullying and how we can all choose to lead by example.

On Tuesday 12th November, it is Odd Socks Day - as part of anti-bullying week
we will be wearing odd socks to show off our individuality and uniqueness. This is
a positive way to celebrate anti-bullying week.

On Thursday 14th November, School will be closing at 2pm and gates will be
open for collection at 1:50pm - as per previous communication.

On Friday 15th November, it is Children in Need Day. To raise money for
Children in Need, we will have a non-uniform day. The theme will be spots and
stripes but there is absolutely no need to buy anything new so any non-uniform
clothes are fine. If you would like your child to participate, please make a
donation to Children in Need via Parent Pay.

We do ask that children do not come to school in pyjamas, onesies or any sort of fancy dress,
princess dress or superhero costume but just non-uniform clothes with spots or stripes.

Watch out for more information to follow on the below

● 19th November - Early Doors Open Afternoon
● 19th November - Mastering Numbers workshop
● 22nd November - Day of culture
● 29th November - School Closed

Thank you in anticipation of your support,

K�ug���

Mrs K Duggan
Deputy Head


